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August 27, 1980

IE Bulletin 80-19

Mr. Boyce H. Grier, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
Region I
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Dear Mr. Grier:

Your letter of July 31, 1980, forwarded IE Bulletin 80-
19 on " Failures of Mercury-Wetted Matrix Relays in Reactor
Protective Systems of Operating Nuclear Power Plants Designed by
Combustion Engineering". Item 1 of the Bulletin required a
review of our facility to determine whether or not mercury-wetted
relays are used in the Reactor Protection System (RPS). Our
review has determined that no such relays are used for this
application at Peach Bottom, therefore, no response is needed for
the remaining items in this Bulletin. Approximately two man-days
were expended in preparation of this response.

Very truly,,yours,

, |/ ,..l.~y

. L ., , ~ ._ j A t :. ' ?
j

cc: US Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
Division of Reactor Operations Inspection
Washington, DC 20555

8010020f403
Q


